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Contact Information
Phone: 662-434-8213 | Fax: 662-434-0079 

256 State Loop, Columbus, MS 39705

Last Month's Highlights
• Storm Drain Repairs Began
• 212 - Emergency Work Orders Completed in March
• 101 - Urgent Work Orders Completed in March
• 609 - Routine Work Orders Completed in March
• 72 - Preventative Maintenance Work Orders Completed in March 

Notice-to-Vacate
PCS season is upon us so please remember to give at least a 
30-day notice when vacating housing. 

COLUMBUS STAFF
Kessler Cowans - Community Director 
Tamara Taylor - Community Supervisor 
Suriah Hawkins - Leasing Specialist
Estelle James - Resident SVC Specialist 
Michelle Bolden - Resident SVC Specialist 
Patrick Scott - Maintenance Director 
Chris Burnett - Maintenance Supervisor 

Dallas Slatton - Maintenance Technician 
Robert Butts - Maintenance Technician 
Donny Henry - Maintenance Technician 
Nehemiah Tatum - Maintenance Technician
Thomas Harris - Maintenance Technician 
Willie Bush - Quality & Control Specialist 
David Blackwell - Painter 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military Communities 
celebrates the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces moving 
from state to state, school to school, and 
having parents deployed for long periods of 
time. We are proud to acknowledge and 

support the tremendous strength and resiliency of our military 
children, along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we 
are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and positive 
in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked to submit a 
300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants 
will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask  and 
challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching 
donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 
please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Proudly Supporting
The Month of

the Military Child 


